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Senate e-mail (not testifying in person)

Dear Senate e-mail (not testifying in person):

Senator David K. Ige, Chair
Senator Carol Fukunaga, Vice-Chair

Members of the Senate Committee on Health

Hearing: Friday, March 14, 2008 1:15 PM

I am submitting testimony in support of HB 2301, proposed revision HD2.

As a practicing dentist in the State of Hawaii I am responsible for the welfare of my
patients. Please see to it that I, and others like me, can continue the use of my own
judgement in the practice of dentistry. This measure also includes a provision enabling
me to properly care for an after hours emergency patient in my office at my discretion.

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this testimony.

With aloha,

Declan Devereux
941-5555
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